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Dear Representatives,
| am asking you to please oppose HB 2007.

HB 2007 will only cause Oregon to have a more confusing patchwork of gun laws,
and their citizens across the state to not have the same rights. By allowing localities
to restrict carry, this will also create more arbitrary zones where law-abiding citizens
are left defenseless against criminals who ignore such boundaries. Concealed carry
permit holders are among the most law-abiding citizens of Oregon. They don't
commit crimes; if they did commit a crime, they wouldn't be eligible for the permit.
They are not the problem.

This bill, and other similar ones that are before this Judiciary Committee, only seek
only to disarm us law-abiding citizens and continue eroding our Second Amendment
rights without improving public safety. Criminals, by definition, do not obey the law.
Criminals already violate existing laws to obtain firearms and cause carnage. They
will just ignore any new decrees from the Legislature as well. Please, instead,
enforce existing laws on violent criminals, hold them responsible for their actions, get
them off the streets, and keep them off the streets.

Please oppose HB 2007. Thank you for your consideration and your service to our
great state.

Sincerely,
James Homolka



